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July 26th, 2023 
 
 
State Clearinghouse 
1400 10th St. #12 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
To whom it may concern:   
 
This letter is to inform the State Clearinghouse that the current 45-day public review 
and comment period for the I-40 Colorado River Bridge Project (SCH #2020110050) of 
June 14th, 2023, to July 28th, 2023, has been extended by 14 days with a revised date of 
August 11th, 2023. Please see the attached NOA with the revised comment period.   
 
If you have any questions, I can be reached at 909-260-8265 or by email at 
Julie.scrivner@dot.ca.gov 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Julie Scrivner 
Associate Environmental Planner 
California Department of Transportation, District 8 
 
 
 
 
 


